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2023 Lower Snake River Expansion RFP 

Notification of Extension to Proposal Submission Deadline 

 

Based on requests from several prospective bidders and feedback from major equipment and 
services suppliers, Puget Sound Energy hereby provides notice of an extension to the proposal 
submission due date for the Lower Snake River Expansion RFP. 

 

Original Submission Deadline: July 12, 2023 at 11:59 PM PDT 

Revised Submission Deadline: July 31, 2023 at 11:59 PM PDT 

 

RFP schedule dates for evaluation and contracting will be revised similarly.  The expected 
Commercial Operations Date and other terms and conditions of the Request for Proposals will 
remain unchanged. 

Questions regarding the 2023 Lower Snake River RFP should be addressed to LSRRFP@pse.com. 
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